SEPTEMBER 2025

Dear Parents.

We are off to a great start to a fun year! Everyone is getting familiar and comfortable with our daily routines.

Although your child may not bring home papers daily, we consider everything we do during the day a learning experience - painting, coloring, playing, listening, and going to the bathroom a lot! Please continue to help your child learn to pull down his/her own pants in the bathroom and to pull them up again. Dressing them in elastic waist shorts or simple dresses will help them to be independent and "do it themselves!"

Our curriculum "In the Beginning" is based on the creation story in Genesis. Each month will have a different theme and all parts of instruction will fit together under this theme. In September, we will learn about Day 1 of God's creation when He created day and night, light and dark. We also will continue familiarizing the children with some shapes and colors. The spiritual emphasis is on God's almighty power, and obedience is our response to Him. Our slogan this month is "The happy way is to obey".

Here are some of the rules that your child is learning at the CDC. If you would help the children learn these rules by reinforcing them at home, we would greatly appreciate it.

- 1. Walk at school rule: WALK inside the building at all times.
- 2 Sharing rule: SHARE toys and be a kind friend
- 3. Talk at school rule: Use "INSIDE" voices inside the building.
- 4. Listening rule: Always listen to the teacher.

Thank you for your cooperation and for entrusting us with your little ones. They are all wonderful gifts from God.

In His Love, Miss Fern & Miss Helena

IMPORTANT DATES:

Monday, Sept. 1 - CDC CLOSED for Labor Day

Friday, Sept. 26 - Donuts with Dad

Please note that we will meet in the sanctuary every Monday @ 8:30 for Good News Club

Thursday @ 8:30 for Music